


Marrs-believes there may be some asbestos abatement issues ‘the

nfinished Business




New Business. None.

Executive Session. None.

Good of the Order. Chair Elwell mentioned that there was great turnout
for the King County Fire Commissioners “Commissioner 101" seminar this last
weekend. District 2 will be hosting but not “financially hosting” the KCFCA
meetings. But there was an ask that District 2 sponsor the first meeting, and

Chair Elwell will be working with Chief Marrs on that.

Adjournment. It was moved and seconded to adjourn the meeting.
Motion carried, 3-0. At 5:21 p.m., after the Board reviewed and approved any

necessary papers and/or vouchers, the meeting was adjourned.

Attachments. Attached to these IVIlnutes are copies of;

the Meeting Notice

R wN

the Meeting Agenda

the Attendance Roster
KCFCA announcement
Guerreiro Retirement invitation

Minutes Approved: F,eb <0, 2018.
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Rudy Peden
Commissioner



